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3/8/2018
The Secretary
Medical Board of Australia
medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au
Dear Secretary
Re: Public Consultation on Good Medical Practice

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the Medical Board Consultation via this
email.
My background is that I spent some years in two overseas countries in support roles
involving projects which assisted local people who could not afford medical treatment in
their own countries. Medical care was provided at both Outpatient and Inpatient levels.
Outpatient numbers could number well in excess of 100 Patients on Outpatient days.
I believe that to make a change at present to the definition of the ‘code of conduct’ would
not be beneficial to many, many Australians and certainly would not be understood or
appreciated by those I previously worked amongst, and who now, in not insignificant
numbers have made Australia their home.
Yours sincerely
Keith Riley
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